
 
 
 

                            
    33rd  Annual! Partners in Safety – Steering Toward the Future 

                        
 
 
 Dear Prospective Sponsor, 
 
This year we are excited to offer the annual Western Pulp, Paper, & Forest Products Safety & Health 
Conference in person again! The conference is the only safety conference offered to the pulp, paper, 
converting, and forest products industries that is created by labor, management, and government 
working together for the greater good…Partners in Safety and Health – Yesterday, Today, and 
Tomorrow . The Conference committee consists of members representing the industry -- local unions, 
mill safety management, contractors, and government agencies. This is the 33rd year! 
 
Past attendance has exceeded 400 people and the event has offered more than 50 educational breakout 
sessions, roundtables, and more than 45 exhibit booths showing the latest safety and health products 
and services.  
 
More than ever, the Conference needs the continued financial support from the local unions, mills, 
contractors, and products/service vendors in the industry. Costs to hold the conference increase each 
year and we want to keep the registration fee as low as possible. Your support is a key element in the 
continual development of the high-quality conference we have all grown to expect. 
 
People attending the conference come away with a better understanding of what they can do about 
safety in their mill with the knowledge they learned through networking with other peers and learning 
the latest rules, regulations, and policies and procedures. 
 
For 2025, registration fees to attend the 4-day conference are $450 for the full conference or $150 for 
one day (Tuesday, Wednesday, or Thursday) and $50 for one day on Friday. Fee includes breakfast and 
lunch on the day registered and session materials (no lunch Friday). Funds for the conference comes 
from attendee registration fees, exhibit booth registration fees, and asking for donations from unions, 
mills, contractors, and exhibitors to help keep the costs of the conference reasonably priced. 
 
Sponsors are recognized in the registration program, mobile event app, and featured in a scrolling 
PowerPoint at the event in the general session/meals/Exhibits room. 
 
In the past 32 years, organizations like yours have helped sponsor this event. The Conference Planning 
Committee would like to ask for your support for this year’s conference. Whether it’s a general 
sponsorship/in-kind donation or sponsoring a break, lunch, mobile event app, or speakers, your 
generosity is appreciated. 
 
Please make checks payable to:  

Western Pulp, Paper, & Forest Products Safety & Health Conference 
PO Box 5640 
Salem, OR 97304-0640 

 
Fed Tax ID # 93-0558188 (Oregon and Idaho Area Council AWPPW) 

                                                                                                          
Sincerely, 
2025 Western Pulp, Paper, & Forest Products Safety & Health Conference  
P lanning Committee 

Western Pulp, Paper, & Forest Products Safety & Health Conference 
Holiday Inn Portland, Columbia Riverfront, Portland, Oregon 

December 2-5, 2025 
 

 




